
 

Our Values: Community Focus, 
Integrity, Respect, Sportsmanship, Partnership 

 
COVID-19 – OUTBREAK RESPONSE  

A designated COVID SAFETY OFFICER is responsible for following up if a ringette PARTICIPANT 
tests positive for COVID. 

If a Ringette PARTICIPANT tests positive for COVID-19 during a Ringette event, the following steps 
MUST be taken: 

 
 
 

 

Registration/ 

Tracking 

•If a PARTICIPANT tests positive for COVID-19, they MUST inform the COVID SAFETY OFFICER that 
they have tested positive within 12 hours of notification; 

•COVID SAFETY OFFICER will then follow communications protocol (see below) 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Actions Taken 

•CLUB ASSOCIATION COVID SAFETY OFFICER WILL: 

•Contact the Regional Health Authority 

•Notify Head Coach and Association President and provide the date, time and location of the last 
ringette event they attended. 

•Confirm team attendance for the event and provide it to the Regional Health Authority. 

•Inform the facility contact as per the Facility Response Plan. 

•Implement the Illness Policy 

•Send Event Attendance list to Ringette BC 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Contact and 
Communications 

•Ringette BC will receive copies of the event attendance list and follow up with all families on the 
impacted team(s) 

•Ringette BC will be required to receive return to play clearance from the individual families that 
may have been exposed before they are permitted to return to activity. 

• Ringette BC will inform the Club Association when the individuals are eligible to resume 
participation 

•Club Association will adjust their ice allocation schedule internally as that group will not be 
utilizing their schedule for 14 days. 

 
 
 
 
 
Chilliwack Ringette Association – COVID Safety Officer – Julie Wilson (Effective August 2020) 
Email: covid@chilliwackringette.ca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Response to COVID-19  

 

mailto:covid@chilliwackringette.ca

